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· We continue to need educational technicians throughout the district. 

· 2023-24 open teaching positions
	PRHS resource room teacher
	PRHS FLS teacher

· Update on State DOE Audit: We have received our corrective action plan. We are providing additional training in areas we need to address and correct by April 2024. 

· Two staff members will be completing Safety Care Train the Trainer Course. Once they complete the three day course we will have four certified Safety Care Trainers in the district. 

· October is Down Syndrome Awareness Month 
It’s a month to raise awareness and celebrate the many abilities of people with Down syndrome.
The following website provides more information.
https://ndss.org/down-syndrome-awareness-month
